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Permanent Mission
of the Republic of Armenia
to the Organization of the Black Sea
Economic Cooperation

18/1/2020

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Armenia to the Organization of the Black
Sea Economic Cooperation (BSEC) presents its compliments to the Permanent International
Secretariat (PERMIS) of the BSEC and has the honor to enclose herewith the letter of H.E.
Mr. Zohrab Mnatsakanyan, Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Armenia, addressed
to H.E. Mr. Michael B. Christides, Secretary General of BSEC PERMIS,

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Armenia to the Organization of the Black

Sea Economic Cooperation avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the BSEC PERMIS the
assurances of its highest consideration.

Encl.: 1 (one) page.

Istanbul, 1 July, 2020

PERMANENT INTERNATIONAL SECRETARIAT
OF THE ORGANIZATION

OF THE BLACK SEA ECONOMIC COOPERATION
Istanbul

Inénii Mahallesi, Cumhuriyet Caddesi 57/10 - 34373 Sisli - istanbul, Turkey
Tel: +90 212 225 67 59 | E-mail: armmissionbsec@mfa.am | Web: www.bsec.mfa.am
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MINISTER OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS OF THE REPUBLIC OF ARMENIA

Yerevan. June 29, 2020

Excellency,

I would like to thank you for your congratulatory letter on the occasion of the “BSEC Day™.
In my turn, availing myself of this opportunity, I extend my congratulations to you and to all our
colleagues in PERMIS on this occasion, wishing good health and endurance.

We value the productive cooperation within the framework of the BSEC. As a founding
member of the Organization, Armenia is willing to continue working closely with the BSEC
member states, BSEC PERMIS, related bodies. and all other stakeholders to achieve tangible
results for the benefit of our people.

Nowadays, when the whole world facing the COVID-19 pandemic, the need of a stronger
regional cooperation and solidarity has become more vital. [ am confident that through joint efforts
we can explore new opportunities to promote our cooperation

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.
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ZOHRAB MNATSAKANYAN

HIS EXCELLENCY

MR. MICHAEL B. CHRISTIDES

SECRETARY GENERAL

OF PERMIS OF THE ORGANIZATION OF BSEC

Istanbul
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